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Bylaws of the Board  
  
Board Member Development  
  
  
The complexity of Board of Education membership demands opportunities for development, study and training 
for Board members.  The Board of Education places a high priority on the importance of a planned and 
continuing program of in-service education for its members.  
  
The Superintendent of Schools will inform Board members, in a timely manner, of upcoming conferences, 
conventions and workshops.  The Board will decide which meetings appear to be most likely to produce the 
greatest benefit to the Board and the district.  
  
If authorized to attend, and reimbursement is approved by the entire Board, Board members will be reimbursed, 
upon request, for reasonable and necessary expenses actually incurred.  
  
When a conference, convention or workshop is not attended by the full Board, those who do participate will be 
requested to share, by means of written or oral reports, information, recommendations and materials acquired at 
the meeting.  
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